
March 12th @ 6:00 pm

8th Grade Parents:
Please join us for an informational 

session about your child’s upcoming 
High School experience. This virtual 

meeting will focus on the scheduling 
process, our pathways system, 

graduation requirements and our CTE 
opportunities. We hope to see you there!   

SAVE THE DATE
This meeting will be held via Microsoft TEAMS.

Please join at 6:00 by using this link. 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_ZWMxNWZjZDctNmQ3MS00MDNlLTk5YzgtNDYxZjFjY2M2M2Rl%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%2288a7c5dc-d4dd-4e9f-8d70-4171b0e57bdb%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%225485de0d-c347-4e43-bf17-ef790c284547%22%7d
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